Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of meeting  held on Tuesday 14th March2017 at 7.00pm   at the surgery

Apologies
Katie, Ian, Don, Ben

Dr Reid was in attendance

Minutes of last meeting and matters arising
The minutes of the last meeting had been circulated by email and were taken as read.

Chairman’s report
There are now over 160 members on the PRG.  Ian is aiming at 250 and Amanda said she would contact him about sending out another SMS message. 

Solihull PPG Network
The next meeting will be on 30th March.  As yet no minutes of the last meeting or an agenda for this meeting have been circulated.  Pauline is on the mailing list so as Val will be away she agreed to circulate her copy of the paperwork to Dorridge PPG members when it becomes available in case any members want to attend.

Surgery News.
Amanda is still trialling the new appointments system and would like a couple more weeks before publicly explaining the changes to ensure they have got the systems right.  

The existing level 2 foundation doctors will be leaving in April and will be replaced by 2 more.

There will be another PLT for the staff and doctors on 28th March so the surgery will be closed that afternoon. Amanda has updated the opening hours section of the website to show all the exceptions closing times for the surgery alongside the normal hours of opening.
Date of next meeting
Tuesday 16th May.  7.00pm at the surgery

